
Safety in your building 

12 April 2023 

Argus Court, Citizen Court, Mail Court, 
3 Telegraph Avenue,  
Colindale,  
NW9 4BD 

Dear residents, 

Firestopping investigation works week commencing Monday 17 April 

We have been notified by the original developer of your buildings Fairview about 
a comprehensive review of internal firestopping measures within your 
blocks. They have agreed to carry out these investigations at no cost to 
Network Homes and our residents. Fairview will pay for these investigations, 
including making good any areas opened for inspection.  

They have appointed their contractor TP Group to carry out these 
investigations starting on week commencing 17 April. The duration of the 
assessment will be around five days. The investigations require opening/cutting 
out parts of walls and ceilings, which they will put back and repair as 
needed. Therefore, please be extra mindful on the days the investigations take 
place.  

The majority of the investigations will take place in the common parts of the 
buildings however, they will require access to a sample to flats to check 
flat entrance doors. Fairview will contact those residents separately.  

Please see attached letter from Fairview Homes. Should you have any queries 
regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact us on 

customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk.   

Kind regards 

Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 

A summary of this letter 
Your building’s developer 
Fairview will be investigating 
internal firestopping 
measures in your building 
from Monday 17 April.  

They’ll put things back the 
way they were after.  

They’ll be in touch with some 
residents to check their flat 
entrance door. 

These investigations will be 
paid for by Fairview.  

A reminder 
Your building’s fire strategy is 
stay put, so you should stay 
in your home unless you are 
directly affected by smoke, 
heat or fire, or are told to 
evacuate by the fire brigade. 
There is no communal alarm 
in the building.  
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